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               “APCI  walk  together with all God’s people, journeying into a new creation, and trusting                 
                  with faith and courage in the guidance of the Holy Spirit.  We love as Jesus loves, living
                  with integrity and openness, and are committed stewards of God’s world”                     
Bishop’s Message

Stir up, O Lord, the wills of your faithful people, that richly bearing the fruits of good works, we may by your be richly rewarded; through Jesus Christ our Lord, who is alive and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, one God, now and forever.  Amen.

 (BAS collect for the Sunday between 4 and 10 September)

I was reminded on Sunday as I listened to the collect, in the early days of my Anglican Church experience everyone preached on the collect on this Sunday.  The theme of these sermons were to stir up the faithful again to start another year of service to the many tasks that need to be done in our communities of faith.  I pray it now as I write to stir up the faithful with the many events planned to enhance our common life together and ask that you commit them to your pray list as well.

Another important aspect of our common life for us to be mindful of is our new website, please note the message from our Dean and the website committee.

These events all effect the life and ministry of our territory and I invite you to join me in praying,  

Stir up, O Lord the wills of your faithful people, 

Blessings,   +Barbara

Bishop’s Schedule

September 9 – 11 
Regional Gathered hosted by the Territory of the People Indigenous Council in Prince George.

September 14 
Ordination of Jo Ann Hinter on Holy Cross Day in Lillooet at 5 pm.  

September 15
Administration Committee WebEx Meeting

September 17
Safe Church Event in Lillooet.

September 16 & 18
Provincial Synod Executive Meeting.

September 22 – 27
National House of Bishop in Winnipeg.

September 30 – Oct 2
Ecumenical Shared Ministry Conference in Victoria

October 15
Fraser Basin Property Society Annual Meeting.

October 17 – 20
Council of the North Meeting

October 22
LMWS Day – Location and theme to be announced.

IMPORTANT ***IMPORTANT*** IMPORTANT*** IMPORTANT***

NEW WEBSITE FOR THE TERRITORY OF THE PEOPLE

Greetings friends from your website development team, Dean Ken Gray, Cathy Wozlowski and David Durksen. 

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our new website effective September the 1st. Check it out at  www.territoryofthepeople.ca
Take a few minutes and click on the tabs to discover

· Some forthcoming events

· Information about three parishes (this section will grow as you submit information and pictures to us)

· Pictures and information about our history and our pastoral elders

· Information for folks who are new to Anglican Christianity.

There are a few things to note about the new website. 

1) It is a work in progress. Proportionally we are only using about half of its recourses and capabilities. In six months’ time things will look quite different.

2) We will not always get things right; corrections are welcome and necessary. Email us with changes or additions please. 

3) The website management team has the final say on site content. Anything with an Anglican, Territorial, Ministry-related will be posted, though is subject to editing. 

We do need from each parish as soon as possible please:

· 3-5 images including a building photo, a picture of the lay or ordained leadership, a picture of the local community please submit your best quality images; note that images may be cropped to fit necessary site specifications.

· 100-150 words telling folks what you want the visitor to know about the ministry. This may be history, it may be local programming, it may speak to vision and congregational purpose and style. 

· Any posters or documents you want to share broadly throughout the territory. This might be a 
parish history, an initiative (e.g. mental health outreach) which is described in a PDF document. 

· Any links to local website or other links you think should be shared with others in our territory.

Beyond the parish itself, we welcome your news stories about events, persons and personalities, or events of interest to others in our territory. 

Finally, our aim is to provide a web experience of use to newcomers, seekers, those who have been around for a long and cradle Anglicans.  In this and so many ways, we enter new territory, together. 

